Newsletter - 8 March 2024





Dear Parents/Carers

Well, I certainly jinxed the weather this week, with my suggestion that Spring was on the way! Hopefully it will be here soon, as I'm sure we all need to see some sun and top up our Vitamin D.

We have celebrated World Book Day this week, with a focus on reading and promoting a love of reading. I spent time in year 2 listening to readers and it's wonderful to see that with regular practice, the children are becoming fluent readers.

I attended a conference this week, about children's behaviour and it confirmed to me how well behaved our children are in school. They may fall out, which is normal, or on occasions become physical, which is unacceptable, but our belief that teaching children about their behaviour and giving them different strategies to manage their emotions, is now backed up with research and proven to be successful.

This Sunday is Mother's Day, this celebration is rooted in the Christian observance of Lent and takes place on the fourth Sunday, exactly three weeks before Easter Sunday.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend with your families.

Sally Inskip-Ward







Lunch menu

w/c 11 March:

week 1

Educational visits

Monday 11 March:

Y4, 5, 6 - Manchester Science & Industry Museum

(Arrive in School at 8.25 a.m.

Return at approx. 4.15 p.m)

Friday 15 March:

Year 3 – Middleport Pottery

Children need to wear **full school uniform** with suitable footwear and a waterproof coat



Church Easter Service

- All Saints Church, Madeley
- Tuesday 19 March: 9.15 a.m.
- Parents/carers are invited
- For KS2 children (Y4, 5, 6)

Children finish on Friday 22 March and return on Monday 8 April

